
Year 6 
  

Year six have been busy working on more Greek philosophy.  They 
have made some amazing clay busts to accompany this - we are so 
impressed with the results.  We have also been learning about light 
in science and children will be undertaking some investigations next 
week in relation to this.  Anti-bullying week has gone well and thank 
you to all who took the time to dress as heroes - the school was full 
of them and it was really inspirational.   
  
Parents will know that we track children’s attainment and progress 
very closely in Year 6 and make any adaptations to groupings and the 
use of teachers to ensure that we are reacting to give the best 
possible support across the cohort. We’re having a small change 
around next week and Mr Dickson will be taking on Mr Ogle’s maths 
group while Mr Ogle will be joining Mr Prasad and Miss Shaul in their 
group. If you have any questions, please see Mr Dickson or Mr Ogle.  
Miss Hung and Miss Bradford will continue with their group as 
before. 
  

 


